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Dear Mr. Sung-Sam, Lee 이 성삼 

On behalf of the Penn Museum, I would like to express our appreciation of your 

kind gift of 2 Korean kites, 1 kite box,  a 8 legs Reel. Our staff  have enjoyed 

seeing modern versions of the ethnographic Korean kites in our collection and your 

gift has allowed us to understand them in a new and informative way. In particular, 

since we are not able to actually fly the kites in our accessioned collection, it has 

been a treat to see the kites as they are meant to be seen in use and in flight.  

We hope that the kites will be used by the Penn Museum community for years to 

come. It is the passion of enthusiasts like you that truly make museum collections 

come alive and with your gift we hope to be able to share this enthusiasm with our 

staff and visitors.  

With respect, friendship, and thanks, 

 

 

James R. Mathieu, Ph.D.  

Head of Collections, Publications, and Digital Media 

 

 

 

 

 

 


